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the week 

Finley Ward 

Baylee Stevens 

Charlie Pell 

Albie Dodd 

Nathaniel Jack 

Luca Hartley 

Sophie Blackwell 

Finlay Austin 

William Ricketts 

 

Home              

discussion    

question                   

Stan asked…      

What would you 

like to find at the 

end of a rainbow? 

     

Sad news                                                                                                                     

I am sad to inform you that Miss Charlton’s fixed term contract has come to an end and,       

consequently, we will be saying farewell to her at the end of November. I would like to offer 

heartfelt thanks to Miss Charlton for her hard work in our school office. She has been an     

absolute delight to work with and she will be missed as a member of staff, although we’ll still 

see her smiley face as she waits to pick Jayden up from school.                                                              

I wish Miss Charlton luck and happiness for her future. 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

 

What an amazing week of learning we’ve had! Don’t forget to check class blogs on our     

website and Teams pages to see what everyone’s been up to (including two classes who had 

an amazing time dissecting a heart!). Learning is loads of fun at Roseberry! Mrs Channing                

Act of Kindness                                                                                                              

Our Act of Kindness award this week goes to Pippa. She was spotted on Wednesday morning taking care of 

her friend as he walked into school. Nobody asked her to do it - she chose to be a good friend because she’s 

kind and thoughtful! Well done, Pippa! 

Let’s keep everyone safe                                                                                                     

Please remember that all adults who are not Enquire Learning Trust staff 

members are now required to wear face coverings when entering our 

school premises. This includes outdoor premises, too. Staff who are meet-

ing and greeting children and adults are now also required to wear face 

coverings. Let’s work together to keep our school family safe! 

Raising money for Children in Need                                                                                           

Next Friday, we will be raising money for Children in Need. For a donation of your 

choosing (minimum £1) via ParentPay, children may come to school dressed in   

non uniform. Teachers are busy planning activities for a special Children in Need     

Golden Time in their classes. I wonder what children will be doing?! 

Welcome!                                                                                                                     

This week, we welcomed Mrs Gartland into our school family. Mrs Gartland will be working as 

Business Manager in our school office every Wednesday and Thursday. I’m sure she’s       

looking forward to getting to know everyone! 

    A message from Mr Moore                                                                                                      

It's that time again, folks! The latest round of Times Table Rock Stars Battles for Y2 - Y6!     

We go live at 3:20pm on Thursday 5th November until the following Thursday at 12pm.         

We’ll have some real clash of the Titan battles, including Miss Hamar's class vs                   

Mrs Meadows' class - the two highest scoring classes of the last round! Good luck to all!            



Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

If you have comics that your child no longer wants, your child’s class would love to receive them!                                    
Please bring them to school in a plastic bag. They will be stored for 72 hours before sharing. Thanks! 

 

                                      Mrs Maylard's Online Used Uniform Shop                                                                                               

Remember, we have lots of good quality uniform items for sale - it would be a 

shame for them to go to waste if your child could wear them and we can raise 

money for school through selling them!                                                                                       

Please email your requests to v.maylard@roseberryacademy.org .                                                               

Roseberry Academy Friends and Teachers (RAFT) AGM                                                                            

On Monday, our RAFT AGM was held via Teams. It was lovely to be able to celebrate the hard 

work of RAFT members and see a healthy bank balance!                                                                         

RAFT members work extremely hard throughout the year to arrange exciting fundraising opportunities for children to 

take part in, raising much needed funds to buy the special extras that the school budget cannot support. We are 

blessed to have a forward thinking, creative, committee. They have been busy thinking of safe ways in which we can 

continue to fundraise, with Covid restrictions in mind. Their latest idea is a (sort of) Sponsored Walk to Lapland!            

Look out for the letters coming home on Monday to see how you may have fun as a family, raising money whilst                

keeping fit and healthy!                                                                                                     

I would like to offer huge thanks to our RAFT members for working so hard for our school family. I know that the 

School Council will be delighted to learn that their wish for additional play equipment for them and their friends to use 

within their bubbles at playtime has been granted. Thank you, RAFT. You are fabulous! 

Our virtual tour                                                                                                                                                                            

Do you have friends or family who have a child ready to start school in September 2021?         

As we are not able to accept visitors into school at the moment, we now have a virtual tour on 

our website (www.roseberryacademy.org).  Please feel free to share it with them! 

 Nursery consultation                                                                                                      

Our Roseberry Nursery consultation process is now underway.                                                                  

If you would like to ask questions, express your views, or register an interest, please email 

office@roseberryacademy.org with the title ‘Nursery consultation’. 

Thank you to Edith and Martha for bringing in lots of Horrid Henry books for our library. Their brother, William, 
has read them all and kindly donated them to us. What a lovely thing to do!                                                  

Remember, children, there is an amazing selection of books for you to read in our school library. If you don’t 
enjoy reading, you just haven’t found the right book for you yet! Reading is fun - give it a go and remember to 
ask a grown up to complete your reading record so that you may receive a certificate for every 20 books read! 

Please adhere to our drop off and collection times, avoiding congregating at the front gate, 
so that we may keep bubbles separate. We really need your help for our system to work! 


